CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PLANNING DEPARTMENT - Development Review Services

April 30, 2014
Lawrence D. Read, P.E. Richard J. Berry, Mayor
Larry Read & Associates, Inc

2430 Midtown Suite C

Albuquerque, NM 87107

RE: Partial Pond Recovery and Relocation, 6500 Alameda Blvd. NE
Grading Plan For Grading Permit
Engineer’s Stamp Date 4-23-2014 (File: C18D079)

Dear Mr. Read:

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-23-14, the above
referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit with the following comments:

e On the title sheet, correct the Existing Conditions narrative as it is partially
unreadable.
PO Box 1293 e On the title sheet, correct the Developed Condition narrative to state that pond is to
contain flows from Lot 11 only.
e Also, it would be helpful to include the Lot No.’s in the Vicinity Map referenced in
the narratives.

Albuquerque

This project requires a Topsoil Disturbance Permit for disturbing 3% of an acre or more.

RBASA105 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

Sincerely, — :

Rita Harmon, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development Review Services

www.cabq.gov

Orig: Drainage file
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